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1. Raiders who are interested in joining the yearbook staff this year.... The deadline for applications 

has been extended to today. Please turn in applications to room 407. 
 

2. 8th graders: California Junior Scholarship Federation (CJSF - California's OLDEST Honor 

Society) will begin its Fall collections this week. Collections will be after school in front of the MPR 

Tuesday through Thursday, September 16-18. ISPE students can drop off their items on 

Wednesday after 5th period. You can find the application and more information on the Ridgecrest 

website. 

 
3. Girls Volleyball, Boys Flag Football and Cross-Country Practices Tuesday and Thursday this 

week. 

 
4. Students and Teachers! This month is attendance awareness month. Being at school is so 

important, we want to honor those who are doing a great job at showing up! Every Friday in the 
month of September, we will be drawing 5 random names per grade level of students who have 
perfect attendance this year! Winners will be announced and should come to the office during 
lunch to collect their prizes!  
Teachers! We will also be doing a random drawing every Friday in Sept for TEACHERS who 
took perfect attendance for the week! Winners will be announced, and your prizes will be placed 
in your mailbox! 
 

5. The 2026 Ridgecrest 5k Logo Design contest is on! Submissions can be hand-drawn or made on 
the computer, and you can consider the following elements for your logo design: the RIS 5k, 
school colors, the Ridgecrest Raiders, and/or running. Design rules: There is a limit of 3 colors, 
no shading, and your design should fit on a standard 8.5x11in piece of paper. Turn in your 
submissions to the front office by the end of school day this Thursday, September 18th. The 
winner will receive a free race entry, t-shirt, and logo stickers. Good luck! 

 
6. All items left outside of lockers will be brought up to the front office. The first time will be a 

warning, the second time will be a lunch detention. So, make sure that you are putting your 
belongings inside your lockers always and with your padlocks locked. This ensures that all your 
belongings are safe and do not wind up missing. 


